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1. Summary  
 
1.1 This report sets out the background to a discussion with the Mayor’s office and Transport for 

London on the new draft Transport Strategy. 

 

 

2. Recommendation 

 
2.1 That the Committee notes the report, puts questions to invited guests on the Mayor’s 

Transport Strategy and notes the discussion. 

 

 

3. Background  
 

3.1  The Mayor produces a Transport Strategy setting out his objectives for the transport network and 

priorities for Transport for London. The Mayor published a draft strategy for consultation on 21 June 

2017. The Transport Committee is planning to submit a formal response to the strategy. 

3.2 The Committee discussed the draft Transport Strategy with a range of transport experts and 

stakeholders on 12 July 2017. 

 

4. Issues for Consideration  

 
4.1 The following guests have been invited to the meeting to discuss the draft Transport Strategy: 

 From 2pm 

 Val Shawcross CBE, Deputy Mayor for Transport;  

 Mike Brown MVO, Commissioner, Transport for London; and 

 Alex Williams, Managing Director of Planning, Transport for London. 

 

 

 



        

 

From 3pm 

 Alex Williams, Managing Director of Planning, Transport for London; and 

 Will Norman, Mayor’s Walking and Cycling Commissioner. 

 

5. Legal Implications 
 

5.1 The Committee has the power to do what is recommended in this report. 

 

 

6. Financial Implications 
 

6.1 There are no financial implications arising from this report. 
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